
 

BEECHWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Week Beginning – 7th October 2019 

 

 

Attendance & Punctuality 

Last week overall attendance was 95.0% We aim for 96.0% so this week we have not reached our target. 

Well done to the following classes: Hawthorn with 97.7%, Ash with 98.0% and Beech with 98.4% 
 

School Dinner Menu 

This week is Week 3 on the dinner menu. A copy of this on the menu tab of the website. 
 

 

Hot Chocolate with the Head 

This week’s ‘Hot Chocolate with the Head’ was awarded to Richard in Year 1 and Laylah-Jane in Year 

2 for their kind, helpful attitudes towards other pupils in their classes. 
 

Dates for your Diary 

The following events will be happening over the next few weeks: 
 

Date Event Information 

Tuesday 8th October Phonics Day YR-Y1 parents invited in from 2.45pm 

Thursday 17th October School Photos Individual and family group photos 

Tuesday 22nd October Crucial Crew – Year 6  Year 6 visit 

Wednesday 23rd October Fluenz Nasal Spray For any child who return the permission 

slip by the given date. 

Friday 25th October Autumn 1 ends Children break up for 1 week 
 

Donations Required 

As part of the Enhanced Curriculum session we need the following items: 

 Kitchen roll tubes; 

 Small cereal boxes – like the ones in variety packs; 

 Clean children’s socks; 

 Shoeboxes. 

If you can spare any of these items, please could you drop them off at the school office. Any donations 

would be much appreciated. 
 

Uniform Swap Shop 

I have been contacted by MP Laura Smith to inform me that she will be organising a uniform swap shop 

where families can turn up and take up to five items for no charge at all.  There are donation boxes at 

North Street Café, Shavington Youth Club and Nantwich Methodist Church.  The first uniform swap will 

take place on Saturday 30th November at Shavington Youth Club and sessions are then planned for the 

last Saturday of each month. 
 

Reminders 

Please ensure that you have done the following: 

 Told the class teacher your special password that can be used when somebody other than you is 

collecting your child from school. 

 Completed and returned the home school agreement. 

 Looked at the important dates list saved on the school website. 
 

Remember, each Monday, a new newsletter will be uploaded onto the school website 

(www.beechwoodprimary.org).  Take a look each week for important information and dates. We will not 

be sending out paper copies but these can be obtained from the school office if required. 

 

Mrs. Harper  …     

 

 

 


